
 

 

1st April 2020  

 

Dear Parent/Carer & Prospective BHC Student 2020-2022,  
 
Re: Barrow Hall College Places & Transition Work  
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your family healthy and well during these challenging times.  
  
I write in order to provide you with some information with regards to the security of BHC places for a                    
September 2020 start and the provision of work for year 11 students in the coming weeks. 
 
Firstly, may I take the opportunity to reassure you that college places already offered are secure and that no                   
student will be put at a disadvantage despite the cancellation of GCSE examinations. Currently 96% of our                 
courses are running based on student numbers. The handful of students affected by a course not running will                  
be contacted shortly via telephone to discuss alternative options.   

Secondly, I would like to inform you of our intention to provide students with ‘transition’ or ‘bridging’ work                  
which will provide students with a foundation of knowledge and understanding in the subjects they are going                 
to study from September at Barrow Hall College or an alternative post-16 provider. We want to ensure that all                   
of our students, no matter their post-16 destination are supported and are given the head-start needed to                 
make what can be a challenging transition somewhat easier. Our teaching staff are working hard to set up                  
‘google classrooms’ in order for students to access this transition work remotely. Students are able to join the                  
classrooms now and details of how to do this are attached, however the resourcing of courses is a work in                    
progress. We are aiming to launch the courses after the traditional Easter holidays and will let you know as                   
soon as they go live.  

If you are unsure of your next steps or have friends that would like to join Barrow Hall College please                    
encourage them to email ​bhc.admissions@greatsankey.org​. Our independent careers advisor Stacey Lowe is            
also available via email (​stacey.lowe@greatsankey.org​) should you need any advice on alternative post-16             
provision.  

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rhianne Bond 
Head of Barrow Hall College 
 

Barrow Hall College         Barrow Hall Lane, Great Sankey, Warrington WA5 3AA 
Tel: 01925 720 276          Email: ​bhc.admissions@greatsankey.org​ or ​helen.donson-jones@greatsankey.org  
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CLASSROOM CODES 
 
 

A Levels Code BTEC Code 

Art & Design xtqz55o Business Studies jn65kqy 

Biology pxtlwfx Health and Social Care g2pzsiy 

Business Studies 7psjzsh Childcare scixkqh 

Computer Science 43rtgfe Performing Arts udbh6fz 

Economics ynguv5d Sport swjaigy 

English Language y25wpkq Public Services bfo7xae 

English Literature pymi6jg Applied Science v4k22su 

Further Mathematics cfes2nq Media imdgi3x 

Geography tmltj5n Engineering kurj555 

German t7lvy5t ICT Diploma ktewxe6 

Graphic Design isv2xib Digital Games Production 2fv4lqi 

History ngfbb7r Criminology wb4qavr 

Law crsxuwx   

Mathematics gxre5a3 Miscellaneous Code 

Music 6yz7nk4 L3 Core Mathematics l7ndaxl 

Music Technology sl2fgmx GCSE Mathematics xs6urbk 

Philosophy & Ethics xxonow4   

Photography guybmlw   

Physics 3wpchvr   

Product Design fu7zwcs   

Psychology xrrbigw   

Sociology aurnln6   

Spansih jlc7i4e   

Sport v7dn7oc   

Textiles kmxarnw   

 

 

 


